

The Executive of the Central Societies Committee has, after careful deliberation, adopted a new policy regarding the process to be followed when proposing constitutional amendments of a society, which should be read carefully. This policy will be in place from the academic year 2017/18 and is outlined as follows.

1. When considering changing your constitution, you MUST contact the Secretary of the CSC at secretary@csc.tcd.ie to discuss your ideas further. The Secretary will advise you on whether or not they think the proposed amendments should be pursued. You must contact the Secretary of the CSC at least seven days before you are required to notify your members of the AGM/EGM. It should be noted that failure to notify the Secretary will significantly reduce the chances of your amendments being accepted by the CSC Executive. 
2. You must then present the changes at your EGM/AGM, having given relevant notice to your members as per your constitution. These must be passed to proceed.
3. Once they have been passed by your members, please notify the Secretary at secretary@csc.tcd.ie. These will be discussed at the next Executive meeting and must be ratified by the CSC Executive to complete the constitutional amendment. 

Things to bear in mind when considering amendments:
1. The recognition that the CSC extends to Student Societies is granted at the AGM of the CSC: once granted recognition must be maintained by the society through following its own constitution and pursuing the objects stated in that constitution. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]2. Trying to change a society’s aims is to try to change the nature of the society and may be considered to be equivalent to the dissolution of the current society and the desire to establish a new society. Therefore, trying to change the aims of your society is not recommended. 
3. If you want to add committee members, consider whether this change will benefit the long term future of the society. Big committees are ineffective, and another option may be to reduce your number of OCMs in favor of a specific committee position. 
4. Adding subcommittees to the Constitution will generally not be ratified by the Executive – they do not need to be in the Constitution to exist.
5. In terms of the voting system, PR is preferable – a change to First Past the Post will likely not be ratified by the Executive. 
6. Please ensure you have given relevant notice of your constitutional amendments and if stated in the constitution, circulated them to members of your society, as otherwise they will be declared invalid regardless of whether they have passed at your AGM/EGM. For many societies, the notice required is five days, but is important that you check the society constitution in this regard.
5. Changing the aims of your society is not recommended. 
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